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Mr. President,

Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Malaysia and thanks for the presentation of the National report.

It is commendable to see progress in Malaysia’s human rights policy since its second cycle UPR, and we welcome the declared commitment of the new government to build on it further.

We particularly acknowledge:

· the launch of the national human rights action plan,
· an active engagement of Malaysia with the HRC special procedures,

· legislative initiatives and policy efforts aimed at women empowerment and gender equality, and 
· the abolition of mandatory death penalty for drug trafficking as well as most recent moves aimed at complete abolition of capital punishment.
With a view of further promoting these positive developments, Ukraine would like to recommend to the government of Malaysia:
· to extend an open invitation to all HRC special procedures,
· to continue efforts to combat child abuse, including through elimination of caning in education facilities, 

· to complete legislative efforts aimed at abolishment of death penalty.
I thank you.

